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The Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors' (IRBA) Standards Department is excited to 

announce the inaugural IRBA Innovation Day 2023. As an attendee, get ready to embark on a 

journey of innovation, learning and envisioning the audit landscape of tomorrow. 

Innovation extends beyond technology, but we also recognise that technology is at the forefront 

of this transformation. So, join us as we will explore innovation's multi-dimensions, exploring the 

possibilities that these advances hold for the world of audit, and enhancing audit quality.  

The event details are as follows: 

Date: Monday, 23 October 2023 

Time: 09h00 to 13h00 

Place: Virtual, via Microsoft Teams 

Audience: All welcome (Registered auditors, registered candidate auditors, 

trainees and other professionals), this is a FREE event 

Registration link: Click on this link to register (Note: Registration is essential) 

Preview 

This IRBA Innovation Day will be dynamic, with two segments that will offer insights into 

innovation's transformative power and practical application. 

Segment 1: Innovation 101 

• How to Be Innovative: Unlocking Innovation "The Expedition Way". 

• Fitting into the Competency Framework: Embracing a Modern Competency 

Framework in Pursuit of Sustained Relevance in the Future World of Work. 

• Mental Health in Innovation: Emotional Wellbeing - A Prerequisite for Innovation. 

Segment 2: Innovation in Practice 

• Key Role of Technology: Recognise the pivotal role of technology in driving 

innovation within the audit ecosystem. 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/3be98adb-3801-4422-a387-964c4f765f5c@d2c6e99c-a21a-4b6e-be85-11f6ccb3d7e0


For more details about the IRBA Innovation Day 2023, including updates to the agenda, topics 

and the profiles of the speakers, follow us on LinkedIn by clicking on this link. 

Should you have any queries or experience problems with registering for the event, please 

email Kumu Matambo at kmatambo@irba.co.za. 

 

 

Imran Vanker 

Director: Standards 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public 

and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits 

conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and 

processes. 
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